
Mustang Messenger

From the Principal Reminders

Our Learning

Home-School Connection

October 2018

10/1- 10/5- Book Fair
10/2- Open House 5.30-7:00
10/3- Student Council Field Trip
10/4- Fire Prevention Assembly
10/12- Major Saver Reward: 
Cici’s Pizza Limo Ride
10/15- Board Meeting at 
Central Office 7pm
10/19- No School for Students
10/22- No School for Students
10/21- 10/26- Red Ribbon 
Week
10/25- Family Feast/Curriculum 
Night (Title I & III) 5:30- 6:30
10/30- 4th Grade Musical
PTA General Meeting

When visiting our campus, please check in at the front 

office and bring your identification (Driver’s License, 
State Issued ID Card, or Passport). It is imperative for us 
to know exactly who is in our  building.

Greetings Wakefield Families,

We are off to a great year. I can hardly believe that 
we have made it through almost the first nine 
weeks of school. I would like to thank you for your 

support this year as we are using our “Education as 
the Passport to our Future”. We have four new 
faces this year at Wakefield. Help me welcome, 

Mrs. Brooks, our new 1st grade teacher, Mrs. 
Dooley, our new 2nd grade teacher, Mrs. Barton, 
our new 3rd grade teacher, and Mrs. Stubblefield, 

our new 4th grade teacher. We are continuing our 
PBIS system for behavior. The same as last year, our 
first step in our PBIS is to make sure students are 

aware of and practice our expectations outside of 
the classroom in public areas. We started practicing 
the first day of school and have continued in the 

hallways, the cafeteria, and gym for dismissal and 
arrival. The students have been great! We 
appreciate your patience while we practiced our 

cafeteria expectations procedures. As we go 
forward, we will need your continued 
support. Please remember that School doors do 

not open until 7:20. Please do not drop off 
students before 7:20.
If you need to change how your student get home 

in the afternoon, please let us know by 2:00 pm. 
Please do not try to pick up your student in the 
front office after 2:30 pm.

We need you as a part of our PTA – please join!

All the best, Eartha


